
Town of New Hartford 

Board of Selectmen 

Regular Meeting 

August 24, 2021 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

 

 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Selectmen has been cancelled.  A Special 

Meeting will be called as needed. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Christine Hayward, Administrative Assistant 


